
ELAC Meeting Minutes 

September 20, 2018 

 

I.  Call to order 

Lori Farr called meeting to order at 1:05 PM in SEM 2F1.  

II. Attendance 

Present: Dale Duke, Kevin Eddings, John Goulden, Thomas Harrison, Leslie Jones, Liz 
Largent, Gregory Parks, Germain Pichop, Sherry Ray, Max Simmons, Ken Harrelson, 
Lori Farr, Janet Perry, Daniel Bakewell, Stephanie Miller, Amanda Williams-Mize, Kim 
Jameson, Kelli Frass 

Absent: Kelia Crabbe, Jimmie Wetmore, Claire Echols, Makenna Green, Glenne’ 
Whisenhunt 

III. Approval of minutes from last meeting 

 No minutes were available.  

IV. Open issues 

 None at this time.  

V. New business 

Entry Level Assessment Update: Next Generation Accuplacer will be rolled out for the 
spring. Cut scores need to be determined as soon as possible (before spring schedule 
dispensation). Next Generation Accuplacer cut scores for English have been determined 
by using the Tulsa Community College’s data cut scores. Math is still discussing the cut 
scores and assessment issues. ACT Scores are used first, then High School grades (if 
available). Accuplacer is used last or if previous data reveals the need for placement 
determined by the Accuplacer. Some discussion about moving away from placement test 
was initiated. Liz Largent brought to the table of having a laminated sheet with three 
math problems per level during advising to determine questionable placement issues. 

The next meeting was scheduled for October 18, 2018; however, it will be Fall Break at 
that time.  We will probably not meet in October due to the need for many members to 
attend other committee meetings.  There is still some data needed from Institutional 
Effectiveness, and it was requested by Janet Perry to postpone the October Meeting until 
November. The next meeting will be on November 15, 2018 at 12:30 – 1:20 in SEM CLT 
2F1  

VI. Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned at 1:20 PM.  


